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Task Force Formed For Missing Woman Search
(KNZA)--Officials have not given up the search for a missing Mayetta woman.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse says he and Jefferson County Sheriff Jeff Herrig have assembled
a multi-jurisdictional task force looking into the disappearance of Joan Rebar.

The 70-year-old Rebar, a resident of the Prairie Band Potawatomi Reservation, was last seen
September 25th at the VFW in Meriden.

Five days later, a Silver Alert was issued, with Morse asking area residents to remain on the look out
for Rebar, or her silver Chrysler Pacifica.

Numerous searches of remote locations have not yet turned up any clues into her disappearance.
Morse says there are no persons of interest named in connection with the case.

Rebar's daughter, in a post on a Facebook page set up to assist the search effort, says she is offering
a $1,500 dollar reward for any information that leads to the whereabouts of her mother.

A donation of $5,000 dollars was recently donated to the search effort by the Sac and Fox Nation.
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